
Project Update: June 2010 
 
The project community mobilisation exercise started on the 24th May, 2010 and is still ongoing. 
We started by holding a meeting with the chief of Obambo location at a “Baraza”. During this 
meeting the project was discussed with community members on how we are going to work 
together and what role each member is going to play. The community members are more willing 
and interested in the project. The meetings have been held informally. The community 
members are looking forward to go through trainings on environment issues and carry out the 
reforestation exercises. 

Through the help of the chief, we have managed to form five groups consisting of 20 community 
members.  The groups are mixed consisting of women, youth and men. While some are solely 
youth groups and women groups like "Rid Wiyi" women group. The project aims at forming 10 
groups of 20 community members by the end of the mobilisation exercise. 

 


